
SHASTA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
SUMMARY OF ORDINANCE 

 
 At its regular meeting of June 4, 2024, the Board of Supervisors of the County of Shasta, 
will consider enacting the following ordinance: 
 

AN ORDINANCE OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
OF THE COUNTY OF SHASTA 

REPEALING ORDINANCE NO. 755, 
ESTABLISHING FEES PERTAINING TO COPYING PUBLIC RECORDS 

 
In summary, the proposed ordinance repeals Ordinance No. 755, Establishing Fees 

Pertaining to Copying Public Records, in its entirety. 
 
 The proposed ordinance shall take effect and be in full force and effect 30 days after its 
passage on July 4, 2024. 
 
A FULL AND COMPLETE COPY OF THE ORDINANCE IS AVAILABLE ONLINE AT 
WWW.SHASTACOUNTY.GOV/CLERK-BOARD/PAGE/PUBLIC-NOTICES AND A 
CERTIFIED COPY OF THE FULL TEXT OF THE ORDINANCE IS AVAILABLE AT THE 
OFFICE OF THE CLERK OF THE BOARD, 1450 COURT STREET, SUITE 308B, REDDING, 
CALIFORNIA 96001, TELEPHONE NUMBER (530) 225-5550. 
 

STEFANY BLANKENSHIP 
CHIEF DEPUTY CLERK OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 


